
VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant) 
From: Page, Heather (Consultant) 
Sent: Monday, February 02, 2009 12:23 PM 
To: Williamson, Alec; Conte, Rick (Consultant) 
Subject: RE: Program-Wide Policy for Plan Review and Street Use 
 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Red 
 
Alec and Rick, 
At our last meeting, Alec wondered if it would be a good idea to get Ali involved in our 
discussion with Mike and John.  Ali has provided me feedback over the past few months 
regarding the policy and the street use permit process.  Originally, I thought that would be 
sufficient.  After talking with him today, I thought he could bring good experience to the 
discussion with Mike and John.  I invited him to our meeting on Thursday – let me know if 
you have any concerns with this. 
 
Heather 
 
___________________________________________ 
Heather Page 
Permitting Manager 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program 
Phone: 206.267.6516 
Email: pageh@consultant.wsdot.wa.gov 
 
-----Original Appointment----- 
From: Page, Heather (Consultant)  
Sent: Monday, January 26, 2009 4:10 PM 
To: Page, Heather (Consultant); Williamson, Alec; Conte, Rick (Consultant); Johnson, Mike ; 
'John Baggs'; Amiri, Ali 
Subject: Program-Wide Policy for Plan Review and Street Use 
When: Thursday, February 05, 2009 9:00 AM-10:00 AM (GMT-08:00) Pacific Time (US & 
Canada). 
Where: Wells Fargo Building, 24 Small South 
 
The purpose of this meeting is to regroup and discuss any changes to the policy as a result of 
lessons learned and the bored tunnel alternative. We will also discuss the two remaining City 
comments. 


